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From: Matt Jasinski
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] request
Date: Saturday, October 21, 2023 9:50:59 AM

Hello Terrence, Our company worked for HOHL INDUSTRIAL at the Vandewater complex in January
and February of 2023. We were wondering if they have been paid for the work that was done? It has
been 8 months and we have not been paid for the work we completed. I would greatly appreciate
any info on if they have been paid or not.
Thank You for your help

Matt Jasinski
Concrete Cutting and Breaking
Manager – Buffalo NY
716-277-7586
mattj@concut.com
www.concut.com
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